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GeorgiaFIRST Financials  
Announcement A21-026 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
TO:  GeorgiaFIRST Budget Prep Users 

POSTED:  May 24, 2021 
 
SUBJECT:  System Maintenance Scheduled for FPLAY Database 
 

 

GeorgiaFIRST will apply updates to FPLAY on June 7, 2021 and as a result FPLAY will 
be unavailable that day.  The FPLAY environment is used by institutions for 
GeorgiaFIRST Marketplace training, for prototyping and testing transactions and 
queries, and for Banner integration testing. 
  
If institutional training or testing is scheduled during this time, please adjust your 
schedule as needed. 
 
 
MORE INFORMATION AND SUPPORT:  For business impact issues, contact the ITS 
Helpdesk at helpdesk@usg.edu or via the ITS Customer Services website. 

https://www.us

